
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

RABBIT COLORING  
CONTEST 

 

 
 
The Rabbit Superintendents would like to announce the 5th Annual Rabbit Coloring Contest. 
Only La Crosse County 4-H members are eligible to participate in this activity. 
 
Completed Colored pictures are due by June 27. There will be two Grade divisions: 
  Grades K-2 
  Grades 3-5 
 
Participation ribbons will be awarded to all entries in the Rabbit Coloring Contest. Stickers will 
be awarded for placing in the contest. Colored entries will be on display in the Small Animal 
Barn during the fair. Entries may be picked up at release time Sunday, July 20 at 5:00 PM. 
 
The office at the La Crosse Interstate Fair is not open during the daytime hours. You have 
several options for delivery of the coloring page: 

• Mail – La Crosse County Ag Society, c/o Marla J Stello, 4012 Starlite Drive, La Crosse 
WI 54601-7509 

• Contact Marla – You may contact Marla to set up a time to connect. She can be reached 
by email at: lacrosseinterstatefair@yahoo.com  

 
The Coloring Page is Attached Below. 
 



 
 

 
Name ____________________________  Club __________________________ 
 

Grade 2024-2025 ___________________ 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  
Phone ___________________________  Email __________________________ 
 

Contact Information Will be Folded Up While on Display 
 


